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Arkansas Energy Personnel Moves: 
Former FERC Commissioner Colette D. 
Honorable Joins Washington, D.C. Law 
Firm
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Former commissioner of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (“FERC”) Colette D. Honorable has 
joined the Washington, D.C. office of the law firm Reed Smith LLP (“Reed Smith”).

Ms. Honorable previously served as Chairman of the Arkansas Public Service Commission (“PSC”) from 
January 2011 to January 2015.

Ms. Honorable was nominated to the FERC by President Obama in August 2014. She also served as head 
of the National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners during her tenure with the Arkansas PSC.

Ms. Honorable is a native of Arkansas and a graduate of both the University of Memphis and the 
University of Arkansas at Little Rock School of Law.

Reed Smith describes itself as a global relationship law firm with more than 1700 lawyers in 27 offices 
throughout the United States, Europe, Asia, and the Middle East.
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